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I was born and raised in Oregon and have voted in every major election in our state 

since 1994. Our current system works and gives me time to carefully research the 

issues at hand. It is environmentally friendlier than having everyone travel to a polling 

place, and makes it simpler for people to participate in our democracy.  

Please don't change our current system...it works and is secure. I trust our county 

clerks and elections officials around the state and would hate to see us lose 

something that performs so well.  


